

HSC/PRST/1956/1

Statement by the President of the Security Council

At the meeting of the Security Council, held on 18 November 1956, in connection with the Council's Consideration of the item entitled the Situation in China, the President of the Security Council made the following statement on behalf of the Council:

The security Council wishes to express its deepest condolences to the families of the men who were killed when their plane was shot down by unknown forces off the coast of China. the Security council would also like to express its hope that the remaining the returned home safely. The Security Council will deal with this matter when more information is available.